Pilon, Janet

Subject: No to the MZO

----Original Message-----From: Josh Mitchell

Sent: Tuesday, February 4, 2025 9:42 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Maureen

<Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Kroetsch, Cameron <Cameron.Kroetsch@hamilton.ca>; Nann, Nrinder

<Nrinder.Nann@hamilton.ca>; Hwang, Tammy <Tammy.Hwang@hamilton.ca>; Francis, Matt

<Matt.Francis@hamilton.ca>; Jackson, Tom <Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca>; Pauls, Esther <Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>;

Danko, John-Paul < John-Paul. Danko@hamilton.ca>; Clark, Brad < Brad. Clark@hamilton.ca>; Beattie, Jeff

<Jeff.Beattie@hamilton.ca>; Tadeson, Mark <Mark.Tadeson@hamilton.ca>; Cassar, Craig <Craig.Cassar@hamilton.ca>;

Wilson, Alex <Alex.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Spadafora, Mike <Mike.Spadafora@hamilton.ca>; McMeekin, Ted

<Ted.McMeekin@hamilton.ca>

Subject: No to the MZO

Councillor,

I am sure you've received many emails like this detailing why you should vote No to the MZO. I won't bombard you with all of those reasons in this email.

I just want to add my voice to the call to remind you to hold firm to Hamilton's urban boundary. The public has spoken many times: we do not want the provincial government meddling in our affairs. We've made it overwhelmingly clear that we need density, within our existing boundary, not further sprawl. I trust you'll vote No to the MZO

--

Thanks,

Josh